
After careful consideration, the majority of the FIDE Council members have 
concluded that the current circumstances do not provide sufficient grounds to 
support the motions from the Kyrgyz Chess Union. 

 

General Assembly requests the FIDE Council to conduct consultations with the 
International Olympic Committee (IOC) and the International Paralympic 
Committee (IPC), regarding a possibility of a partial reconsideration of the 
restrictions, allowing vulnerable groups — such as players with disabilities and 
children under 12 in all FIDE events. 


